
Homeopathy has been used safely and effectively for nearly 300 years, it is used safely and 

effectively in a lot of countries around the world with good evidence.  The report you are relying 

upon is flawed and under investigation.  You are taking away the public’s choice to choose an 

effective, safe and natural medicine if you ban or restrict Homeopathy in Australia.  Your role is to 

keep the public safe not to make unqualified judgements on a natural system of medicine that you 

have not trained in or adequately investigated.  It does not make Australia an appealing place to live 

or visit when you are removing choice of natural health options.  Therefore Option 1, keep 

Homeopathy regulated the way it is. 


